
 

                     
                     
 

What is this research study? 
This study is an exciting new study that aims to understand how people 
recognise facial emotions. It is important to know how people process facial 
emotions so that we can learn how to help people who have difficulties in 
recognising faces.  
 
What do you have to do? 
If you decide to take part, you will be asked to fill out an online survey. The 
survey includes thee short fun tasks that involve looking faces. It should take 
no longer than 20 minutes to complete.  
 
Criteria for taking part? 

o Age 16+ 
o No visual impairment 
o Have a diagnosis of Turner Syndrome  

 
If you are interested in taking part please use the following links: 

 
 

 
                 

   www.turnersoarstudy.com/face  
 

 
 

 
              Or contact us on 0207 905 2168 / j.wolstencroft@ucl.ac.uk  
 
 
This study has been approved by the UCL Research Ethics Committee (15419/001): All data will be collected and stored in accordance with the 
Data Protection Act 2018 and the General Data Protection Regulation 2018. Further information about how UCL uses participant information 
can be found general privacy notice. For participants in health and care research studies, click here: https://www.ucl.ac.uk/legal-
services/privacy/participants-health-and-care-research-privacy-notice 
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